Pebruary 21, 1957 -

Mr. S. H, Letteer
Gulf Cil Corporation
P. 0. Hox 2097
Denver, Colorado

Dear Mr, Lotteer:

We have not received miscellaneous rcportis or the
eomplciion record on the Gulf 0il #1 Blackrock~Fedcral as
reqnh-ed by the New Mexico 0il Conmservation Commission's "Rules

and Regulations®,

Please cause this situation to be curvected at your
earliest conveniencs,

If wo car be of further assistance, please contaet us,.

Yours very truly,

A, R, Kendriek
Engineer, District #3






